STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Eastern Region Office
4601 North Monroe St., Spokane, WA 99205-1295 e 509-329-3400
July 31, 2023

Kevin Rasler

President & General Manager
Inland Empire Paper Company
3320 North Argonne Road
Spokane, Washington 99212

RE: Clarification and Correction to National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
Permit WA0000825 for Inland Empire Paper Company

Dear Kevin Rasler:
The Department of Ecology made clarifications and corrected typographical errors to Inland
Empire Paper Company’s NPDES permit WA0000825. The following changes were made to the

permit:

1. Table 1, Summary of Permit Report Submittals

Permit Submittal Frequency First Submittal Date
Section
S8.A PCB Pollutant Minimization 1/permit cycle August 1, 2023
Plan (PMP) Update
S8.B PCB PMP Annual Report 1/year July 1, 20234
Update

2. Section S8.A. PCB PMP

By August 1, 2023, the Permittee must review-and-update-its-existing prepare a
PCB PMP and submit it to Ecology for review and approval FhePermittee-mustalse

3. Section S8.B. PCB PMP Annual Report
By July 1 of each year beginning with 20234, a PCB PMP Annual Report Update for
the previous calendar year must be submitted to Ecology.
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The corrected pages are enclosed. Please replace the current pages with the corrected
versions. Since it is not a major change, we are correcting the permit and no public comment
period is necessary.

Please contact Pat Hallinan at (509) 329-3500 or by email at phal461@ecy.wa.gov if you have
questions about this permit correction.

Sincerely,
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Adriane P. Borgias (
Section Manager
Water Quality Program
Eastern Regional Office

APB:sj
Enclosure (2)
cc: Doug Krapas, Inland Empire Paper Company
Pat Hallinan, WQP Permit Manager, Ecology Eastern Region
Art Jenkins, P.E., WQP Permit Unit Supervisor, Ecology Eastern Region



